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General Shareholders' Meeting of Varteks d.d. cancelled 

Varazdin, July 23, 2010 – The General Shareholders’ Meeting of Varteks d.d. Varazdin, which was supposed to be held today, July 23, 2010, was cancelled because of the absence of the previously registered representative of Validus d.d., which holds a 6.04 percent share in the ownership structure of Varteks d.d. At today’s General Shareholders’ Meeting, 27.44 percent of voters were present, which is insufficient for the holding of the General Shareholders’ Meeting considering that the quorum limit is 30 percent. 

A new General Shareholders’ Meeting was announced for the end of September this year. 
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